
 

 

August 2025 Newsletter 
The Village of Clavet Office Hours 

Monday to Thursday - 9:30am to 4:30pm (Closed Statutory Holidays) 
                        

Office Closure- The Village Office will be closed August 20-22 & August 26. Sorry for the 

inconvenience.  

Reminder – Please put your name, address or account number on your e-transfers. The name 

on the e-transfer is not always the same name on file. It makes it very difficult to make sure the 

funds go to the right place. 

Utility Billing- Reminder that Utility billing is monthly. If you do not have a radio meter and need 

to submit water meter reading, please submit reading August 27-31. Please continue to send 

water meter reading in last week of each month. 

Untidy Yards – The office has received concerns about individuals not keeping their yards 
or back alleys clean and tidy. Please ensure your outdoor areas are well-maintained. 

Ways to pay for Utilities, Taxes, Dog/Cat Licenses -etc.  

• E-transfer – We have auto deposit so no need for passwords. Please put in the notes of 

your e-transfer your Civic address, Name and what you are paying taxes, utilities, 

dog/cat licence etc.  Send e-transfer to clavetvillage@sasktel.net 

• We accept – Credit Cards, Debit Cards, Cheques and Cash 

• TD or Credit Union – check with these institutions on their transfer methods. 

• The Village Office has a secure lock box on the building, where cheques/items may be 

dropped off. 
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